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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2007 4:24 PM
To: Rob Nelson
Cc: oj@clearwatergroup.com; Sandy Young
Subject: RE: LOP StID#2118;  Eagel Gas, 4301 San Leandro Street, Oakland

Robert, 
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the Site Investigation Report for Case RO96 is extended to 
December 5, 2007. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
510-567-6791 phone 
510-337-9335 fax 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org  
 

From: Rob Nelson [mailto:RNelson@clearwatergroup.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2007 4:09 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: oj@clearwatergroup.com; Sandy Young 
Subject: LOP StID#2118; Eagel Gas, 4301 San Leandro Street, Oakland 

LOP StID#2118 
Eagel Gas, 4301 San Leandro Street, Oakland 
  
Dear Mr. Wickham; 
  
Clearwater Group is in the process of finalizing its 2007 Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report, Eagle Gas Station, 
which is due to the ACEH today.  Due to the enormity of the report Clearwater regrets that it will not be able to send the 
report to you today and requests an extension for submitting the report until early next week. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Robert L. Nelson, PG, CEG 
Senior Geologist 
Clearwater Group 


